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EDUCATION UPDATES 
Habematolel Pomo of Upper Lake-Education Department 

August 2022 

School is back in session!!! We have many new and returning faces here at the HPUL Edu-

cation Center’s After School Program. We are happy to welcome our new students. This is 

going to be a fun year for all of us!  
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                      Updates Continued 
On August 15-18th, HPUL Youth were invited to attend the Generations Early Childhood Edu-

cation Center to participate in the making of the mural. The kids left their mark with hand prints 

on the mural. Thank you Generations for inviting our Youth.  

 Janine Bechtol, 

Nya Marcks, Leyla 

Marcks, Michael F. 

Marcks, and J. 

Hope Marcks, II, 

danced at the land 

blessing of Gener-

ations, accompa-

nied with Dance 

Captain and Tradi-

tional Singer Rudy 

Brown.  
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                      Updates Continued 

Super Youth Award: 

In August the Heart Award was given to Vincent Bechtol 

for random acts of kindness. Michael F. Marcks was 

recognized as, Youth of the Month, for great leadership. 

Kalani Snow was caught trying her best and was award-

ed the Star award. We are very proud of our youth and 

their accomplishments. If your child or you know a child 

who deserves recognition, please nominate them for the 

Tribe’s Super Youth Award, contact education staff or 

submit via the Tribe’s website portal at hpultribe-

nsn.gov . 

Office Location: 375 E. HWY. 20, 
                           Suite ”I” 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 516 
                           Upper Lake, CA   
                           95485 

Phone:  (707) 275.8727               
x 15 Joy 
X 21 Brianna        
x 24 Monique                                      

Joy Marcks, Education Director 
jmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov 
Brianna Jackson, Education Coor. 
bjackson@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

Monique Brown, Teacher Asst. 
mbrown@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

For Newsletter  

submissions send to 

bjackson@hpultribe-

nsn.gov 
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The HPUL Youth at the education Department would 

like to give a big THANK YOU to Rudy and Candace 

Brown for donating a snow cone machine with all the 

fixing. We have had some hot days this month and 

ending the month with snow cones was much           

appreciated. Thank you for your dedication to our 

youth.  


